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December 15, 2020 

ADDENDUM 1 
 

RFQ No. & Title: 03-021 SEX OFFENDER TREATMENT 
 
The attention of bidders is called to the following changes, clarifications and/or additions/deletions 
to the original RFQ document and they shall be taken into account in preparing the proposal and 
shall be part of the contract. 
 

EXTENSION OF RFQ SUBMISSION DUE DATE: 

PLEASE NOTICE THAT THE OPENING DATE FOR RFQ # 03-021 HAS BEEN EXTENDED FOR THREE (3) 
WEEKS.   THE NEW DUE DATE IS:  TUESDAY, JANUARY 19, 2021 AT 3:30 P.M. 

 
 

CLARIFICATIONS & ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
 
Q. Are you also looking for Licensed Sex Offender Evaluators? or just Licensed Sex 
 Offender Treatment Providers? 
A. This RFQ seeks qualified providers for sex offender treatment. 
 
Q. Given the current COVID-19, we are wondering if electronic RFQ submission will be 
 accepted via E-Mail? 
A. RFQ response will not be accepted via E-Mail.  However, due to the current pandemic 
 situation an electronic file of a complete RFQ submittals in (PDF) saved on USB 
 Drive or a CD will be accepted.  The Providers have an option to send in their 
 complete RFQ submittals saved as (PDF) on USB Drive or CD instead of a paper copy 
 via FedEx or UPS.   Please submit your response accordingly. 
 
The new due date is set for January 19, 2021 at 3:30 p.m., please submit your RFQ response 
accordingly and confirm receipt of Addendum 1.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tim Keovongsak, CPPB 
Kane County Purchasing Department 


